International Folk Music Council,
26 Warwick Road,
London, S.W.5.

4th November, 1949

' Dear Nr. Michaelides,

Many thanks for your lstter.

I hope you will recelve the book all right, or
eourse you do not owe me anything for it. I am glad
to present it to you, and in any case, I had a spare

COPY .

Professor Saygun is qulte hopeless. I alsoc have
heard nothing from him and am still awalting the text
of his paper, I rather think that he may not yet be
back in Ankara,

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Hon. Sec¢retary

Solon Micheelides, Esq.,
P.0,B. 42,

Limassol,

Cyprus.
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